
Research Support Service

Patient & Public Involvement

A new study to look at:

psychosis, trauma, and attachment

theory

Are you interested in helping the research team?

What are we doing?

We are developing a research study to investigate the effectiveness of:

‘dyadic developmental psychotherapy’ for supporting people

with psychosis.

Who are we looking for?

We are looking for people who:

● have experienced trauma, mental health difficulties or psychotic illness.

● are a carer or relative of someone who has experienced the above

How could you be involved?

If you are interested, we would like to invite you to be a public member of the research

team. We will discuss what you can do to help and how much commitment you wish to

make. Things that you might like to be involved with are:

● Attend some meetings, virtually for now (face-to-face in Southampton when we are

able), to discuss the project, and/or

● Help us to make sure our study makes sense to you as a patient or carer, and/or

● Help us work out the best way to invite patients to take part in the studies when we

run them in the future and/or

● Help us to make sure our study documents are written clearly, and/or communicate

the study results to other patients and members of the public

Please note that you will not be participating in the research or receive treatment as a

patient or public member of the research team.

How will we support you?

We will help you to understand the topic of our research and the research methods we are

using. We will pay you for your time when you attend meetings including any preparation

time eg reading documents. If meeting face to face, we will reimburse travel costs and any

reasonable carer costs that might be incurred.

What do you need to do now?

If you are interested in becoming involved and would like more information, please

contact:

Gemma Surridge (Mental Health Nurse and PhD student of Health Sciences)

Email:gemma.surridge@southernhealth.nhs.uk
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